The Staff of the Florida Public Service Commission will conduct a

technical workshop regarding the fair and reasonable Florida

residential basic local telecommunications service rate.

(Commission Special Project No. 98B0000A-SP). The workshop will be

conducted at the location set forth below, on the following dates
and begin at the time indicated:

DATE LOCATION TIME
October 1 - 2, 1998 Room 148 8:30 a.m.
October B8 - 9, 1998

Betty Easley
Conference Center

4075 Esplanade Way
Tallahassee, FL

For further information regarding these hearings, you may contact

Anne Marsh at (850) 413-6554 or Beth Keating at (850) 413-6212 at

the Florida Public “ervice Commission.

Any person requiring some
accommodation at this hearing because of a physical impairment

should call the Division of Records and Reporting at 850-413-6770

48 hours prior to the hearing. Any person who is hearing or

speech impaired should contact the Commission by using the
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Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-300-%35-3
(TDD) . :
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